Dear brothers and sisters...............

Between April 23 and 25, 2010, our community will be hosting the Igbo Catholic Community
USA (ICCUSA) 8™ annual Convention. The Bishop of Enugu Diocese, His Lordship, Most
Reverend Callistus Onaga will be the guest speaker, though he might have an entourage.
Additionally, the Bishop of Sacramento Diocese, Most Reverend Jaime Soto, will address the
convention. We will be producing a brochure in commemoration of this great event. The

convention will attempt to answer questions affecting Igbo Catholics in America today.

The local chapter will also raise funds, vital to addressing the concerns of Igbo youths. This

will provide the necessary resources to aggressively address the concerns of our youths.

We have a lofty fundraising goal for the Igbo Catholic Community Sacramento youth activities.
We would greatly appreciate your support in reaching this goal by buying a space in our
brochure. You will ever be remembered as an active supporter of our community in all corners

of the USA, as well as Nigeria, since the brochure will also be circulated in Nigeria.

If you need more information please contact Dr. Sylvester Okonkwo (General Secretary
ICCS) (916)213-3021 or sjokonkwo@hotmail.com

Thanks in anticipation of your support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sylvester Okonkwo
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